

Save Lucy Committee, Inc.

A Non-Profit Corporation
9200 Atlantic Avenue
Margate, New Jersey 08402 USA
609-823-6473 Fax: 609-823-1895

E mail: info@lucytheelephant.org Website: www.lucytheelephant.org

October 19, 2009

David Scaturro
Alpine Painting and Sandblasting Contractors
19 Florida Avenue
Patterson, NJ 07503

Dear Dave:

On behalf of the officers, board of trustees, staff, volunteers, and Lucy herself, please accept my sincere thanks outstanding job you and your company did in painting our National Historic Landmark. We are proud to extend our highest recommendation to Alpine. Your work was professional, expedient, and thorough. Your staff was respectful, courteous, and always mindful of their surroundings.

Painting Lucy the Elephant has always been a major undertaking and an extraordinary expense for our non-profit organization. Your kindness and commitment to community involvement made this process not only pleasant, but financially bearable.

It's rare, in today's world, to come across strangers who become friends; people who really do care. The Save Lucy Committee is grateful for all you have done for the Lucy and I am proud to have made a new friend.

All my best,

Richard D. Helfant

Executive Director/C.E.O.





Save Lucy Committee, Inc.

A Non-Profit Corporation 9200 Atlantic Avenue Margate, New Jersey 08402 USA

Fax: 609-823-1895

E mail: info@lucytheelephant.org Website: www.lucytheelephant.org

609-823-6473

October 19, 2009

Mr. Richard Trefz Sherwin Williams Company

David Scaturro
Alpine Painting and SandBlasting Contractors
19 Florida Avenue
Patterson, NJ 07503

Dear Rich & Dave:

On behalf of the officers, board of trustees, staff, volunteers, and Lucy herself, please accept my sincere thanks for your generosity in donating the materials valued at \$2,200.00, used to paint our National Historic Landmark.

Painting Lucy the Elephant has always been a major undertaking and an extraordinary expense for our non-profit organization. Your kindness and commitment to community involvement made this process not only pleasant, but financially bearable.

It's rare, in today's world, to come across strangers that become friends; people who really do care. We are fortunate to have met two such gentlemen and are grateful for all you have done for the Save Lucy Committee.

Sincerely,

Richard D. Helfant Executive Director/C.E.O.

OCT 2 1 2009